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PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. 2022-30 
 
 

In view of the rise of COVID-19 infections in the country, 
the Ministry of Health of Kenya has urged the public to 
wear face masks. 
 
The Philippine Embassy in Nairobi advises Filipinos to 
wear face masks at all times and observe COVID-19 
health protocols, including frequent washing of hands 
and using hand sanitizers. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 


